



Dear Parents,

During the first three days of school 25th, 26th, and 27th of August, 2019, parents are permitted to stay with the children so they could become familiar with the school and their teachers.

Starting, August 28th. The parents and the nannies will not be permitted to stay in the classroom with their child. The parents must leave after the child has been left in the classroom with the teachers.

This is with the aim of settling the child in the classroom without any anxiety. Parents can wait in the reception area in our waiting rooms.

Thank you,

أولياء الأمور الكرام ...

نحيطكم علما بأنّه عند بداية الدّوام مع الطلاّب يوم الأحد 25/ 8/ 2019 سيسمح للأمّهات بالجلوس بالصّفوف مع أولادهم بالثّلاث أيّام الأولى فقط.

وبهذا نود أن نعتذر لكم عن عدم تمكّنكم من البقاء مع أبنائكم داخل فصولهم الدراسيّة اعتباراً من يوم الأربعاء الموافق لـ28 أغسطس 2019 ولمن يرغب بالبقاء في المدرسة عليه الإتتظار في غرفة الإستقبال الخارجية.

ونشكر لكم حسن تعاونكم